
 

 

Sheridan Street Traffic Shift for 75 Express Construction 
Scheduled July 13-14 

 

On Wednesday, July 13 and Thursday, July 14, all eastbound and westbound lanes along 
Sheridan Street between Dykes Road and SW 148th Avenue will shift to the north and remain in 
this configuration until construction of the new bridge over I-75 is complete.  This phase of work 
is necessary to demolish the south side of the bridge and begin construction of the final bridge 
section. 
 
 
Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or other unexpected 
conditions 

 
CONTACT 

For more information or to receive updates, please contact the project Public  
Information Officer, Fiorella Teodista, at 954.548.2754 or via e-mail at fiorella@iscprgroup.com 
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